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Development                                                                                                    Jeanie Bourke - Inspections Division Director
    March 27, 2007


     Eath Pot   Reliable Inc




  May 11, 2007
     874 Washington Ave

     PORTLAND, ME  04103

CBL: 170  B013001
Certified Mail 7003 3110 0002 6064 1039

Located at 874 WASHINGTON AVE

Dear Eath Pot,

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROSECUTE

An evaluation of the above-referenced property on  05/11/2007    revealed that the structure 


and premises fails to comply with previous violation notices sent to you.  Attached is a list 

of those violations.

The property continues to be in violation of Section 14.410 City of Portland Code.


This is a notice of intent to prosecute.  The matter is being referred to the City of Portland 

Corporation Counsel for legal action and possible civil penalties, as provided for in Section 

1-15 of the Code, and in Title 30-A M.R.S.A. ss 4452.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter 

further.

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Hunt @ (207) 874-8707 

   CC Reap and Tann Chork

          Portland Corporate Counsel
                                 Room 315 - 389 Congress Street- Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8715 - Fax: 8748716 - TTY: 874-8936         


